

Headteacher: Sarah Joyce Alexander Road London Colney Hertfordshire AL2 1JG 01727 823283 www.londoncolney.herts.sch.uk

10th June 2025

Dear Year 4 Parents and Carers

Next Tuesday, 17th June, the swimming lesson will be 'Drowning Prevention'. *Children will need some extra clothing for the session*.

Girls need a t-shirt and shorts

Boys need shorts

These extra items will be worn over swimming costumes and will be worn in the water, so please do not send in your best/favourite clothing.

Thank you for your support, any questions please come and speak to us.

Kind regards

Kathryn

School Office











